
                                                        NOTICE 

 

 

 
When replacing the OE Mercury voltage regulator with the Sierra 

version 18-5743/18-5744, you will note that the Sierra version has no 

“ground” lead to attach like the OE.  The Sierra version grounds 

through the case once secured and no additional grounding leads are 

required.  These regulators have internal capacitors to protect against 

high voltage spike, allowing the replacement of both OE regulators.  


